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Subject: EH/862/SK - Gemini Enhanced System Security Project: 
Implementation Postponed  

 

Dear Colleague,  

You may be aware implementation of Phase 1 of the Enhanced System Security Project is 
scheduled for Sunday 14th September with an outage to the Gemini application from 9am – 
12noon.  

This note is to inform you that the implementation has been postponed, consequently there 
will not be an outage to the Gemini application this Sunday.  

I apologise for the short notice of this postponement and will endeavour to keep you informed 
of progress in due course.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further clarification.  

Regards  

Sat Kalsi 

Infrastructure Manager 

xoserve Projects & Change Management  
0121 623 2644 


